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JOHN YOUNG COMMITTEES:
14TH DISTRICT, TEXAS 

RULES

JO]NT COMMITTEE
ON ATOMIC ENERGY€ongreds of tfle 21niteb States

3*oude of Kepresentatibefi
mastlington, 19.€.
April 21, 1970

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

Your letter of April 15 addressed to The Honorable
Ralph Yarborough, but mailed to me, has been received.

The letter concerns the request of SFC E 7 Joseph
Bazan, Jr., who has requested a compassionate transfer to the
South Texas area in order to be of assistance to his fAmily
since his younger brother is scheduled to enter the service
this month.

Please be assured that I have written to the Com-
manding Officer at Fort Bragg to express my personal interest
in the very real hardship involved in this case, and have re-
quested that I be advised of action taken.

I have also contacted Senator Yarborough's office
with regard to the action I have taken and will keep him ad-
vised on information received in answer to my inquiry.

With kindest regards, I am

~~inceTfly yours,

ohn Young
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JOHN YOUNG COMMITTEES:

14TH Dis·rnicr, TExAs RULES

JOINTCOMMITTEE
ON ATOMIC ENERGY

Congres,5 of tfle *Initeb States
30ouse of ikeprelientatives

Ulashington, 19.€. 20515
October 19, 1970

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

I am enclosing herewith a copy of a letter that I have
now received from Fort Sam Houston with regard to Private
Esiquio Gonzales, Jr.

Please be assured of my continued desire to be of assist-
ance in this case when possible.

With kindest regards, I am

~*ince*y yours,

~ Jo~n Young

Encl.


